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M-2009 Conference Update 

Dear Colleague, 

June is coming closer and we would like to take this opportunity to inform you about the 
latest developments concerning the M-2009 World Conference: confirmed keynote 
speakers, the overall programme structure and the status of submitted abstracts. 
The conference will be held in Maastricht (The Netherlands) on June 7-10. The registration 
has started and we are targeting for 1000-1200 participants from around the world 
representing all sectors of open and flexible (distance) learning (with a focus on 
universities), government on different levels as well as the business sector. 
M-2009 is a one-time merger of the bi-annual World Conference of ICDE and the annual 
European Conference of EADTU. The theme for M-2009 is "Flexible Education for All: Open - 
Global - Innovative". 
Please see the enclosed Conference Update for further information or visit the conference 
website. 

Best Regards, 
ICDE Secretariat 
ICDE 
Lilleakerveien 23 
0283 Oslo 
Norway 
e-mail: icde@icde.org 
website: www.icde.org 

 


